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STUDENT EMPLOYMENT          

 

Council is pleased to announce that 

the summer student employment 

program is well underway. Hired this 

summer are: Mackenzie Budgell, 

Cody Reid, Cole Oxford, Michael 

Mahar and Nicholas Anstey. 

Congratulation’s students and keep 

up the good work! 

 

The 50+ Club is pleased to announce 

that they have hired Scott Normore 

as their summer student. Scott’s 

position is to perform outdoor tasks 

for seniors who are shut-ins and/or 

who are older seniors and less able 

physically.  If you are interested in 

having some work done such as 

mowing lawns, light yard work, 

clean-up, outdoor painting, weeding 

and other light-to-moderate outdoor 

activities, please call the town office.  

 

SUMMER PROGRAM 

 

The regular summer recreation 

program for youth is scheduled to be 

held this year from Monday, July 18th 

until Friday, August 5th from 1:00-

3:00 pm, Monday to Friday daily at 

the Reidville Community Hall. This 

program promotes physical activity, 

social interaction and a safe 

environment for children to play. 

There are a lot of fun activities 

planned for this year so make sure 

you don’t miss out on all the 

excitement. Check the Reidville 

facebook page for details.   

 

UNTIDY PROPERTIES  

 

It has been noted that there are some 

properties around the town that need 

to be tidied up…. Letters will be sent 

out in the next couple of weeks. 

 

If you have old tires that you want to 

dispose of, they can be dropped at any 

of the Garages in town.  

 

Our town has always been noted as a 

beautiful, clean town….please do 

your part to ensure we remain this 

way.  

 

   JOB CREATION PARTNERSHIP 

 

Congratulations to Bonnie Reid who 

was hired as the new Recreation 

Director under the JCP Program. 

 

 

WRECKED VEHICLES 

 

The town would like to advise 

residents that wrecked vehicles 

have to be tarped or removed. 

Council would like for residents 

to make a special effort to keep 

our town clean from such debris. 

Council is offering residents an 

opportunity to register their 

wrecks with the council office for 

free removal. 
 

FOUND 

 

A child’s red (Minnie mouse) 

hoodie was found on the 

playground after the Canada Day 

celebrations. It is at the town 

office. 
 

CANADA DAY 

 

The Town of Reidville would like to 

say a huge Thank You to everyone 

who attended the Canada Day 

Celebration on July 1
st
! Also a big 

thank you to everyone who helped 

out in any way…without you it 

would never be possible! It was a 

wonderful turnout which was 

enjoyed by all!!! 
 

GRADUATE 

 

   Congratulations to our graduate!! 

 

 
 

COURTNEY PITTMAN 

 

The Town Council would 

like to wish you the best of 

luck in your future 

endeavors! 
 

 

NO LITTERING!!!!! 

 

It has been noted that there is a lot 

of garbage around the boat launch 

and beach area as well as on the 

sides of the road. If you are using 

these areas please take your 

garbage with you.  
 

SOD/HAY FIELDS 

 

Now that summer is here local 

sod/hay farmers would like to ask 

the public to please refrain from 

riding on the sod/hay fields 

altogether to protect the crops. 
 

http://reidvillenl.ca/


SPECIAL EVENTS 

 

Birthdays: 

Date         Name                                  Age 

 

July 14 Shawn Janes     52 

July 14 Jeremy Curlew     29 

July 14 Justin Curlew     29 

July 17 Danny Reid     43 

July 18 Louise Pittman     73 

July 18 Colleen Janes     23 

July 20 Terrance Curlew     21 

July 20 Angie Lodge     42 

July 24 Byron Reid     38 

July 24 Edna Manuel     53 

July 24 Kelly Manuel               30 

July 24 Phyllis Lodge               62 

July 28 Glenda Reid               62 

July 30 Jessica Lush               29 

July 31 Earl Reid               59 

Aug 2 Darlene Pittman              45 

Aug 4 Doug Hiscock               ? 

Aug 5 Ester Oxford              81 

Aug 7 Glenda Garnier               ?

  

 

 

Anniversaries: 

Date    Name               Years 

 

July 27  Hazel & Willie Reid 43 

Aug 1   Terri & Jody Janes               1 

Aug 3   Vicki & David Langdon 3 

Aug 4   Betty & Ira Rideout  16 

Aug 6   Kerri-Leigh & Chad Reid   5 

 

TAX COLLECTION 

 

As of July 11
th

 the town’s collection 

rate for 2016 stands at 

96.13%.Compared with the same 

time last year, the town’s collection 

rate is up from 93.43%. 

 

NOTE: All seniors (65 years of age 

or older - or turning 65 any time 

during 2016) are eligible for an 

additional 5% discount. Please 

advise the office if you will reach 

the age of 65 during the 2016 year 

so that your taxes can be adjusted 

to reflect the discount on your 2016 

tax bill. 

 

FITNESS CENTER 

 
The fitness center is now open during 

office hours, which is Monday to 

Friday from 9am-3pm. Please Note:  

This facility is for Reidville 

Residents Only.  We will also post 

any other time that we can find 

volunteers to supervise. The minimum 

age of user will be 16 unless 

accompanied by an adult. There will 

be no charge for use of this facility but 

a donation box will be on site…. 

money collected will be used for the 

cleaning supplies, treadmill 

oils, machine inspection and any 

maintenance required. We are hoping 

that residents will get out and take 

advantage of this facility!!!! 

Please Note: There is a Waiver that 

MUST be filled out before using the 

facility. They will be available at the 

town office or a supervisor will have 

them at the community hall if 

opened after office hours. The 

supervisor will check the book to 

ensure a person has a waiver filled 

out before allowing use. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering 

please call the town office at 635-

5232. Any operating times outside of 

office hours will be posted on the 

facebook page or you can call the 

town office for updates. 

 

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT 

 

The town has received funding for 

a new piece of playground 

equipment which will be installed 

in the upcoming weeks.  

 

PERMITS 

 
With building season upon us please 

note the cost of all Permits: 

Commercial (per building)         $200 

New House:               $100  

House Extension:                         $50 

Accessory Buildings:                   $25  

General Repairs:                      $10 

  

There is No Charge for a General 

Repairs permit for seniors. Most of 

these items will have to go to council 

for approval ....please pick up your 

application or print it off the town 

website and submit it for the second 

Monday of every month. 

 

CHASE THE ACE 

FUNDRAISER 
 

Join The Reidville Volunteer Fire 

Department at Chase the Ace Lottery 

every Sunday night at the Community 

Center 

 

The money raised from the Lottery 

will be used to help purchase Fire 

Protection Equipment. 

  

Tickets will be sold weekly at the 

Community Hall from 7:00 pm to 

8:15 PM with a ticket draw at 8:30 

PM. Tickets are $2 each, 3 for $5 or 7 

for $10 and can only be purchased at 

the event on Sunday nights.  The 

Consolation Prize will be given away 

each Sunday.  The Jackpot is now up 

to $300.00+.  The Jackpot will grow 

each week until the Ace of Spades is 

drawn. 

  

Ticket sales are to persons 19 years of 

age or older. 

 

 

HORSE DROPPINGS 

 

It is summer and a time for walking 

and enjoying nature. Council would 

like owners of horses to please pay 

extra care when walking their 

beautiful animals. Some residents 

have noticed horse droppings on 

the sides of the roads. Please clean 

up behind your animal to ensure 

our town remains a pleasant place 

to stroll. Thank you to the horse 

owners who have already been 

diligent in this matter. 
 

OFFICE CLOSURE 

 

The town office will be closed on 

Monday, August 1
st
 in observance 

of the civic holiday. Sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause.  

 

 

JOKE 

 

 

There were three fathers to be in a 

hospital waiting room, waiting for 

their babies to be born. 

 

The first nurse comes out and tells 

the first father, "Congratulations 

you're the father of twins!" He 

says, “Great! I am the manager for 

the Minnesota Twins." 

 

The second nurse comes out and 

tells the second father, 

"Congratulations you're the father 

of triplets"! He says, "That's cool! I 

work for 3M." 

 

The third father opens the window 

and jumps out. 

 

The third nurse comes out, and 

asks, “Where's the third father?"  

 

One of the other fathers said, "Oh 

he jumped out the window." 

 

The nurse asks, "Why?"  

 

He replied, "He works for Seven 

Up!" 

 

 

  

Any Emergency………….   911 

Doctor on Call.....1-800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm......................635-5600 

RCMP.............................635-2173 

Ambulance......................635-3020 

NF Power............1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office................635-5232 

Fax: .................................... 635-4498 

     EMERGENCY NUMBERS 


